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Townsend, Erle

From: Janet Cyr <jancykaf@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 6:55 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

In the wake of the recent storm that Maine is still responding to I cannot believe that congress 

is still thinking electric vehicles are the best way to go for us. Where are the residents 

supposed to plug in for charging when they have no power for days from our frequent storms? 

With this rule they would not only be without electricity but they would also not have a 

vehicle to get to emergency shelters or other areas in times of need. Once again, this may be 

doable in inner cities but for country settings it makes no sense at all. I plead with our 

representatives to rethink this as it is not logical or reasonable for most of Maine. It’s time to 

listen to the taxpayers and small businesses. Thank you. 

 

Janet Cyr 

Sent from my iPad 


